WILTSHIRE TABLE TENNIS ASSOCIATION

Rules for ‘Player of the Year’ Trophy

1. The Award shall be a perpetual trophy and called ‘The Player of the Year’ Trophy, as donated by John Ford in 2002 to commemorate the 50th Anniversary of the Association and to mark his 50th season in table tennis.

2. It shall be awarded annually for playing performance in, or for, Wiltshire during the current season.

3. Any playing member of the Association shall be eligible for nomination.

4. Nominations shall be made by:

a) registered clubs

b) local leagues

c) the Wiltshire Table Tennis Executive Committee

5. Recommendations shall be in writing stating all relevant details:

a) those made by clubs shall firstly be submitted to the local league committee – additional information and details shall be added by that committee as appropriate

b) all recommendations shall be forwarded to the General Secretary of the WTTA by 30th April and signed by two responsible club or league officers

c) all recommendations received by the General Secretary shall be scrutinised by the Executive Committee who shall verify the validity of the content details only.

6. The trophy shall be presented either at the AGM or some other suitable occasion as recommended by the Executive Committee.

7. The trophy must be returned to the Trophies Secretary by 1st April each year.

8. The winner of the trophy may not be nominated again for a period of three years.
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